

NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

BUTCH TONGATE Cabinet Secretary J. C. BORREGO

Deputy Secretary

SUSANA MARTINEZ Governor

JOHN A. SANCHEZ Lt. Governor

1190 St. Francis Drive Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 Phone (505) 827-2855 www.env.nm.gov

Office of the Secretary

August 21, 2017

RE: Letters dated May 10, 2017 and August 9, 2017

Dear Mr. Sands:

We have received your letters with your inquiry regarding New Mexico Environment Department rules and regulations. The food regulations under the purview of the New Mexico Environment Department do not require patrons to wear shoes in permitted food establishments. It is, as you know up to each individual store or restaurant to create and enforce their own dress policy as they see fit. We appreciate your inquiry and hope you continue visiting our State.

Sincerely,

Butch Tongate Cabinet Secretary

Office of the Secretary

New Mexico Environment Department

Tongate